O.L.V. Candy Sale Fundraiser 2023 SEPTEMBER 13 - 27 2023



Dear Nursery and Pre Kindergarten Parents,

At Our Lady of Victory School we have many exciting events throughout the year, including fundraising efforts that help to keep our tuition costs as low as possible. It is an opportunity for us to come together as an OLV Family, and for you to share in the spirit!

The first fundraiser at OLV School is the *Candy Sale*. While families with children in grades K-8 are obligated to participate in school fundraising, you are invited and encouraged to participate in any and all of our fundraising events. This year our candy is Chocolatiers and contains four delicious flavors. They are peanut-free, gluten-free and Kosher. The box contains 30 bars at \$2 each.

If you are interested in participating in the Candy Sale, please return the form below to your child's teacher or email us at oliveandysale23@gmail.com and a box will be sent home with your child. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Thank you and we wish your family the best at Our Lady of Victory School

olvcandysale23@gmail.com

To Order a box of Fundraising Candy Please return the form below

OLV Candy Sale -Cut here and send back to school	
NAME OF STUDENT:	
CLASS:	